REPLANTING MONSON TREE COMMITTEE
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Minutes of March 10, 2015 Meeting

Members In attendance:  Valarie Beaudoin, Leona Brahen, Bill Dominick, Leslie Duthie, Vicky Prior and Jo Sauriol


The minutes of the December 9, 2014 meeting were reviewed and, after motion duly made by Ms. Prior and seconded by Ms. Sauriol, were approved,

Discussion of TreeCity USA Application

Ms. Beaudoin brought the Committee up to date on the work that had been completed to date on the application.  An additional questionnaire has been received from the DCR.  After motion made by Ms. Prior and seconded by Mr. Dominick, the Committee unanimously voted to have Ms. Brahen complete the application and send it back to the DCR.  Ms. Brahen will distribute the draft Arbor Day proclamation that will need to be approved and signed by the Board of Selectmen for discussion at the next meeting of the Committee.

Discussion of 2015 Arbor Day Event

Ms. Beadoin next began the discussion of the planned Arbor Day event for 2015.  It was decided that blueberry bushes and various fruit trees would be offered for sale to the public.  Ms. Sauriol offered to post on multiple Monson Facebook sites, Ms. Brahen offered to prepare a flyer and order form as well as sending out an email to our client email list and other members of the Committee offered to place flyers and order forms around town as various locations. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Ms. Brahen mentioned that the website for the Town will need to be updated and distributed a copy of the information that is currently posted on the website.  This information will be revised and discussed at a future meeting.

Mr. Dominick mentioned that Mr. Peter Mayberry would be doing some work on planters on Main Street and he had asked Mr. Mayberry to provide some suggestions for protecting the trees in the Adam’s Supermarket parking lot.  He will have an update at the next meeting.

Ms. Beaudoin announced that the next meeting of the Committee would be on April 14, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. at the Town offices.

After motion duly made and seconded, the meeting adjourned at 6:52 p.m.
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